
From: 	 Pascual, Carlos (Mexico City) [PascualC@state.gov ] 
Sent: 	 _._. T.L.1g50.4Y—Ma.rP.h_Q8, 2011 11:00:45 PM 
To: 	

i i 	ATF 	;Newell, William D.; Langford, Timothy E (Mexico City); 

L 
L.,. i 	DEA 	I; Feeley, John D (Mexico City); Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico 

City) 	 . 	 . 
CC: 	 . 	i _._._mako.n_.K.ennetb_E_.: ; Lanny.Breuer@crm.usdoi.gov ;i 	ATF 	i 

i 	 i i 	ATF 	i 
i 	 i 

Subject: 	L—FW:Triformation on-fast and Furious 

I sent this to SRE and CISEN as indicated below. All of this has been cleared 
with ATF. If there are other GOM counterparts who need to know this, please 
provide them with the information. 

All of the information is on points of contact and not the case, except for the link 
to a previous press release. 

SBU 

This email is UNCLASSIFIED. 

From: Pascual, Carlos (Mexico City) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2011 9:56 PM 
To: 1 	State/Privacy 	. 
CC: I 	 State/Privacy 	 1; Feeley, John D 
(Mekluo- cityy 
Subject: Information on Fast and Furious 

At your request. I am forwarding the following information from ATF on when 
GOM personnel were briefed on Fast and Furious. 

The 	 State 	 was briefed by the ATF 
regional director in Phoenix in December 2009, when the case first began to 
develop. About every month after that the ATF Regional director briefed him on 
the status. 

DOJ-FF-10947 



On December 3, 2010 at a "GC Armas" meeting in Phoenix, the case agent and 
supervisor briefed 	 State 

State On December 15, 2010 ATF again briefed 
I State in Mexico City. 

State 	 went to Phoenix 
i'ur .-Lrre -a-n-es-Ls-unue-r .r-a-sr .anu-r-urrous-orrua-rru-ary-zo:-.-r-vrr .-rncidcled them in the 
operational briefing the day prior to arrests. 

UEITA prosecutors were allowed to interview arrested individuals and they 
obtained one confession. The L 	State 	rep was present for all interviews 
conducted by UEITA of the arrested persons. 

On January 25, the US Embassy issued the following press release on the 
arrests and the case. 

http://mexico.usembassy.gov/boletines/sp110125_Drogasyarmas.html  

On March 4, the regional ATF director briefed; 	State 	on the case 
by phone. 

SBU 

This email is UNCLASSIFIED. 

DOJ-FF-10948 
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